
  

 

Due to Milano and Firenze Handlers Strikes called on 8 January 2024, ITA Airways flights 
might be cancelled and/or delayed. 
 
According to REG. EU261/2004, passengers holding ITA Airways tickets (055) booked on 
flights affected by the strike have the right to select one of the following options. 
 
Travel Agencies are requested to timely inform their clients. 
 
Check cancelled flights list 
 
Check REPRO POLICY for more details 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 
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https://click.news.ita-airways-connect.com/?qs=285e9a40b9bee42c8ad4e17ab8717c13ea333ff376b62c7235516f0ad8e73ea520d2d3dd44985a43ea8029dc4da1dc0d1c8c869d3236628ce50c5796b4ac3f61
https://click.news.ita-airways-connect.com/?qs=285e9a40b9bee42c0a16f3c16423f707bf25441f92b7f16bb4d45bfcefe3d8fb9b362784f34248a1981a381c8e34a3381bbdac39393f34552b7fe42ee2c43e8d
https://click.news.ita-airways-connect.com/?qs=285e9a40b9bee42c755152d69b0e4016f43ac3a4fc227c90a90e5601872134bfd883d34d34e085d4aea67e4f6a2b696db96b0b671904b503

